
There is nothing good about this bill.  If you study the purpose of the electoral college, you would 
understand why the founders set it up the way they did. The National Popular Vote would give complete 
control to heavily populated states leaving the less populated states, like Oregon without a voice. It is 
important to keep the electoral college so we can have some say in the national elections.  
 
Respectfully, 
Debra Carole 
Medford OR 
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